
Thanks Giving
Happy

Dear Baywatch Homeowners and Residents,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we would like to wish you and your loved 
ones a very Happy Thanksgiving! We are grateful for the wonderful 

community we share and hope your holiday is filled with joy, warmth, and 
good company.

Thank you for being part of what makes Baywatch such a special place to call 
home!

Warm regards,
The Baywatch Board of Directors


